
Finley Silva 
9 Ocean Drive 

#456D 
Pacific Bay, CA 34567 

fsilva@college.edu 
(111) 999-8888 

September 15, 2021 

ABC Technologies 
45 Sea Lane 
Ocean Bay, CA 34568 

To: Hunter Joseph, Director of Human Resources 

Dear Hunter Joseph, 

I am a junior at Ocean Bay University majoring in computer science with a minor in 
mathematics. I am interested in the summer internship opportunities you have posted for 
college students for the summer of 2022. Specifically, I would like to be considered for the 
Junior Developer position. 

I have strong development skills in C++, Java, JavaScript, and others. I recently completed a 
computer science project where I worked on a team using the agile method of development. 
We built a card game that used classes to represent card suits. I also completed courses in 
agile development methodology, programming I and II, and several advanced mathematics 
courses. I have a 3.8 GPA. 

I am available to work from May 9, 2022 - August 12, 2022. I am a curious person who is 
eager to work with other developers and broaden my skill set. I think I would be an 
immediate asset to ABC Technologies. I look forward to speaking with you soon about my 
joining the development team at ABC Technologies. 

Regards, 

Finley Silva 
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